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PROJECT BRIEFING AND TECHNICAL SCOPING FOR THE PROPOSED EXPANSION OF
THE GOTOK LIMESTONE QUARRY PROJECT OF RIO TUBA NICKEL MINING
CORPORATION TO BE LOCATED AT BARANGAYS IWAHIG, SANDOVAL, & RIO TUBA,
BATARAZA, PALAWAN
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Office of the Director <od@emb.gov.ph> Mon, Aug 29, 2022 at 6:26 PM
To: "mines_4b@yahoo.com" <mines_4b@yahoo.com>, "regiondb@mgb.gov.ph" <regiondb@mgb.gov.ph>, "mines4b@yahoo.com"
<mines4b@yahoo.com>, DENR <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "ardtechr3@gmail.com" <ardtechr3@gmail.com>,
"penropalawan@denr.gov.ph" <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>, "emb_mimaropa@yahoo.com" <emb_mimaropa@yahoo.com>,
embmimaropa <embmimaropa@emb.gov.ph>, edna velasco <edna_velasco@emb.gov.ph>, nicole dorado
<nicole_dorado@emb.gov.ph>, Bianca Christianne Roldan <biancachristianne_roldan@emb.gov.ph>, junico udal
<junico_udal@emb.gov.ph>, Oliver Barrientos <oliver_barrientos@emb.gov.ph>, buenafe rioflorido
<buenafe_rioflorido@emb.gov.ph>, "pablo.delosreyesjr@bmb.gov.ph" <pablo.delosreyesjr@bmb.gov.ph>, Winnievir Balilia
<winnievir.balilia@bmb.gov.ph>, Nancy Corpuz <nancycorpuz@yahoo.com>, "jpicio.bpkmd@gmail.com"
<jpicio.bpkmd@gmail.com>, npd <npd@bmb.gov.ph>, "argean.guiaya@bmb.gov.ph" <argean.guiaya@bmb.gov.ph>

We would like to invite you to attend the Project Briefing and Technical Scoping of the Proposed
Expansion of the Gotok Limestone Quarry Project of Rio Tuba Nickel Mining Corporation to be located
at Barangays Iwahig, Sandoval & Rio Tuba, Bataraza, Palawan. The said meeting will be held through an
online video conference via Microsoft Teams on 02 September 2022 at 10:00 AM. You
will receive an invitation through email.

The meeting aims to discuss and agree on the terms of reference of the Environmental Impact
Assessment Study (EIA) Study that will be required for the project. The results of the project’s EIA study
serve as the basis of this Office on the issuance of its Environmental Compliance Certificate. Attached
herewith are the Public Scoping Report, Project Description, and the EIA Screening Form. We would
highly appreciate it if you could provide us with your comments on or before 01 September 2022.

For the confirmation of your attendance, kindly coordinate with the project case handlers, Ms. Leonil
Marie R. Gargar or Engr. Christine T. Solo. You may also reach them at telephone numbers (02)8539-
4378 loc 132. Kindly inform Ms. Gargar of the participants from your end and submit to
her the participants' email addresses so that the meeting link will be sent out to
them.

Thank you for your usual cooperation and support of the EIA system.

Office of the Director

Environmental Management Bureau
DENR Compound, Visayas Ave., Diliman, Quezon City, 1116
Telephone No. 89283725
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